
Notice of Workshop to Solicit  
Comments on Proposed Regulation 

 
 

The Nevada State Board of Landscape Architecture, P.O. Box 17039, Reno, NV 89511  
775 688-1316, is proposing the Adoption of Regulations Pertaining to Chapter 623A. of the 
Nevada Administrative Code.  
 
A workshop has been set for:  

11:00 AM to 12:00Noon  
February 4, 2012  

Stantec Consulting  
7450 Arroyo Crossing Parkway, Suite 100  

Las Vegas, NV 89113  
 

The purpose of the workshop is to solicit comments from interested persons on general 
topics that may be addressed in the proposed regulations. Interested persons are invited to 
meet informally and discuss general matters of the proposed regulation. The regulation has 
been drafted to provide greater detail to Chapter 623A.  
 
A copy of all materials relating to the proposal may be obtained at the workshop or by 
contacting the Nevada State Board of Landscape Architecture, P.O. Box 17039, Reno, NV 
89511, 775 688-1316.  
 
This Notice of Workshop to Solicit Comments on Proposed Regulation has been sent to all 
persons on the agency’s mailing list for administrative regulations and posted at the 
ollowing locations:  
 
Office of Hill, Clark and Associates Landscape Architects  
 
Stantec Consulting, Las Vegas and Reno  
 
The Nevada State Department of Transportation 
 
The Office of the Nevada State Board of Landscape Architecture  
 
Nevada State Board of Landscape Architecture Web-site  
 
 

Date: January 10, 2012 


